
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT
INTRA-DERARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Mnnipeg,Man..,.July...llth*l95U
PLACE O#

717 Dominion Public Bldg.

SUBJECT

Cessna T50 - CF-DAK 5008-D1-11

Director of Air Services,

RECORDS]
;ui J3 J95Q

I 5a Ô s f\ IIDepartment of Transport,
Ottawa, Ontario.

Attention: Superintendent, Air Regulations »

Reference is made to Headquarters* letter AC-5-96 dated 
June 27th, 1950 in connection with the above noted aircraft.

It is desired to advise that as a result of a communication 
from this office to the owner of the above noted aircraft the following 
information has been received as a foot note to our original communication: 
"This plane is at Meadow lake, but is wrecked beyond repair. It will never 
fly again. We have no certificates. ”F. M. Clark.”

3* It would, therefore, appear satisfactory to assume that the
aircraft is a definite write-off and should be deleted from the registry.

4. Submitted.

fwb/lb
District Controller of Air Services.


